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) A Tetbury Cricket Club has a long and proud history dating

' back to 1850. One of the first clubs to be established in the
county, the club has previously produced both county and
England international players, and our upcoming season
offers the opportunity to be one of the most exciting In
living memory.

Over the last few years we have worked
hard to create an inclusive community
atmosphere and diversify to offer
everyone the chance to participate in the
great game that is cricket. Our community
efforts have also been recently recognised
with the club achieving charity status.

- ——

SOMETHING FOR EVERYONE

LOOking ahead to 2024; We’" be running fOUI' Our ethos at Tetbury CC centres around
Saturday men's teams, two ladies teams giving everyone the opportunity to play
] cricket, from those who've never picked up
covering both hardball and softball, two a cricket bat before, through to those
midweek sides, a veterans team and youth ultimate cricket badgers!, That means no
. matter what your ability or experience, our

teams, for both boys and girls, from 6 through doors are open and we'd love for you to

{o Under 1 5'3 come and get _involved.
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As a member of Tetbury CC you have access to a range of benefits:

 Eligible for selection within our range of teams

« Discounted club kit

Use of training facilities and equipment when not being used for
organised club activities

« Membership of the Member's Bar and access to special offers

Discounted prices to some of our community and fundraising
events

» Entitlement to put yourself forward foran active role in the running
of your Club

* Insurance cover when taking place in organised club activities
+ Access to special offers from some of our sponsors

 Voting rights atthe AGM
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The club i1s aware of the pressures everyone is facing with the cost of living
crisis and have seen this ourselves with the rising costs of running the club.
We remain committed though to ensuring cricket remains affordable and
accessible so we are again freezing membership prices, meaning they have
not increased by a single penny in the last six seasons.

That means our membership options are:

Seniors Membership - £30 (PAYG) or £150 (All In)

Ladies Membership - £30 (PAYG)

Veterans Membership - £30 (PAYG)

Youth Membership - £65 (All In)

Vice Presidents Membership - £30 (individual) or £50 (couple)

Volunteer Membership- £ 12 (individual) or £20 (couple)

The 'fine print’ of your membership:

Your membership runs from 1st April to 31st March.
All memberships must be paid in full by 1st May to be available for selection in club fixtures.

All In memberships cover all costs of memberships, meaning you do not pay match fees for weekend games and your only additional costs
during the season will be on friendly or midweek fixtures or attendance at any of our community or fundraising events.

PAYG membership means a match fee is payable each time you play, either competitive or friendly cricket. For seniors this is £10, for ladies this
Is £5, for veterans this is £5 or £10 depending on the type of match.

Vice President membership is for non-playing executive members and will include invitations to certain club events

Volunteer membership is for non-playing members who wish to be associated with the club and help through volunteering

All playing members are required to purchase a training and playing top to wear when representing Tetbury CC.

All In Youth Memberships cover individuals for representing youth teams. Match fees are payable for any games played in adult cricket.
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As we've already noted, the club is mindful of ensuring everyone
has the opportunity to participate In our activities and are working
hard to ensure no one is excluded because of the prices associated
in playing cricket. The trustees are therefore taking the following
steps:

1) We are again offering the ability to phase your membership payments, so the fee is
payable in more affordable segments. This gives you the opportunity to pay in
Installments in the lead up to the start of the season in May. If you'd like to arrange this,

contact Jamie Ponting (jamie.ponting@tetburycc.co.uk)

2) We will provide any of the equipment you need to either train for or play a game of
cricket. Whether that is a helmet, some pads or some gloves, we've gotyou covered!
During the winter, the trustees have invested in a range of new equipment meaning we
now have enough for all our teams. There is absolutely no need for anyone in any of our
teams to buy any cricket equipment prior to joining.

3) Throughout 2024 we are committed to researching more about our membership
structure and how members feel this shouldevolve in the coming years, as we want to
make sure the options and payment structure works for you. As an example, we're
mindful we now have more families playing cricket than ever before, so should we-have a
family membership? Team Managers will speak to you all about this over the season and
you'll also see a club survey.being shared.

Making cickel accessmie

4) 1n 2024 we will continue to provide members with access to the 'Tetbury CC Participation Fund'
which is a ring-fenced pot of money available for any members who are finding the costs of
taking part a little bit tough to manage. If you'd like to find out more about this, please speak to
any of the trustees or you can confidentially drop an email to hello@tetburycc.co.uk.
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To find out more about joining Tetbury CC in 2024,
please contact:

General Enquiries
hello@tetburycc.co.uk

Senior & Veterans Contact

Mark Schumm
Club Secretary
secretary@tetburycc.co.uk

Ladies Contact

Robyn Wood
Ladies Team Manager

robyn.wood@tetburycc.co.uk

Youth Contact

Louise Shute
Head of Youth
louise.shute@tetburycc.co.uk

Or, if you've read enough to know you want to sign up, scan the QR code below to
complete your membership form today. ~
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